
5o March 2021 

Shanna Reeder 
fyi-req uest-14810-f1ee8ace@ requests. fyi.org. nz 

Dear Shanna Reeder 

Headquarters 
New Zealand Defence Force 
Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 
Wellington Mail Centre 
Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 

OIA-2021-4029 

I refer to your request of 2 March 2021, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA}, to the 
Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment (MBIE). MBIE transferred the following part 
of your request to the New Zealand Defence Force (NZDF) for response: 

2. I wish to know the number of other workers, not employed by Hotels, but working in 
MIQF's who are currently earning below the Living Wage. 

No NZDF personnel currently working in Managed Isolation and Quarantine Facilities earn 
below the living wage. 

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
response to your request. 

Yours sincerely 

Air Commodore 
Chief of Staff HQNZDF 


